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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, APRIL 13, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Thurs. 4/13  Attention seniors:  If you filled out the gray card at the senior meeting so you 

could receive graduation proofs via email from Grad Images, you can turn it in 

at the Activities window at break or lunch.   

Thurs. 4/13  Are you interested in joining ASB next year?  It’s not too late to sign up!  You 

can sign up outside of room 347, Mr. Hardy’s room.  Appointed interviews are 

today and April 20
th

.  

Thurs. 4/13  Attention all students:   No checks or credit cards will be accepted for payment 

at the Activities window after May 2
nd

.  Beginning on May 3
rd

, only cash or a 

money order will be accepted for payment.  So, if you need to buy anything and 

you want to pay by check or credit card, please make sure you do so by May 

2
nd

.  

Thurs. 4/13  Attention Speech and Debate Club members:  The last tournament of the year 

is coming up.  Please meet in Room 331 today to discuss the topics and details. 

Mon. 4/17  Attention all students interested in applying for Best Buds next year:  You can 

now pick up an application from Mrs. Bradley in Room 323.  Applications are 

due by Friday, April 28th! 

Thurs. 4/13  Congratulations to the varsity tennis team for sweeping La Habra making them 

the City champs!   

Thurs. 4/13  There is a mandatory NHS meeting today at lunch in the theater. 

Thurs. 4/13  There is a mandatory volleyball meeting today at break in the gym. We will be 

discussing next month’s tryouts and summer camp.  Anyone interested in 

playing next year must attend.  

Thurs. 4/13  The varsity golf team was victorious over Fullerton by 19 strokes last Tuesday 

at Coyote Hills Golf Course.  Freshman Mark McCabe earned medalist honors 

in the match for the first time.  Scott Maxey, Joseph Chu, and David Huh also 

played well in the match. 

Thurs. 4/13  Today is last day for testing for juniors.  (Except for those who need to do 

makeup tests.) Use the process of elimination to help you choose the correct 

answer in multiple-choice questions.  Be careful though, because some 

multiple-choice problems have more than one correct answer or multiple parts 

to the question.  Keep up the good work! 

Mon. 4/17  The Orange County Chapter of The Ninety Nines, Inc., an international 

organization of licensed women pilots, is sponsoring an essay contest.  Ten 

winners will be awarded one flight lesson.  You must be between the ages of 14 

and 18, male or female. For more information, please come to the College and 

Career Center. 

Thurs. 4/13  Mecha, Mecha, Mecha!  Come to the meeting today at lunch in room 342, Mr. 

Viveros’ room.  We will be making posters. 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 



Thurs. 4/13  The JROTC instructors and Cadets have been preparing all year for their 

JROTC Program of Accreditation Inspection from the United States Army 

Cadet Command, which is similar to a WASC. This inspection took place 

yesterday. Through their hard work and diligence they received a score 99.25% 

and earned the United States Army Cadet Command Honor Unit of Distinction 

Award. Congratulations goes to the JROTC Corps of Cadets for a job well 

done. 

 

 


